
St Luke’s Parish, Frodsham sometimes collects personal information about parishioners.   

All personal information is collected, processed and stored in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulations.  This is retained only as necessary and 

used by the Parish/Diocese for the benefit of the Parish and for legitimate reasons such as administrative and religious purposes.  You can read our full privacy notice at 

http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/privacy-notice. 

 

 

            The Parish of St Luke, Frodsham &  
            St Cuthbert-by-the-Forest, Mouldsworth 

          Diocese of Shrewsbury 
            Reg. Charity No. 234025 

          LPA12 (RUNCORN & FRODSHAM) 

Parish Priest: Fr. James Kenny  
St Luke’s, 61 High St. Frodsham, Cheshire WA6 7AN 

Telephone: 01928 733127  School: 01244 259999 
St Cuthbert’s, Station Road, Mouldsworth, Cheshire CH3 8AJ 

Please note, Father James is unavailable on Mondays 

PARISH WEBSITE: www.stlukesparish.org.uk  
PARISH e-mail: stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com 
PARISH CENTRE: 01928 733 127 
SCHOOL WEBSITE: www.stlukesfrodsham.org.uk 
Safeguarding Reps.: Kate Birkenhead 07827 056044 (St Luke’s) 
& Steve Clapham 07971 648192 (St Cuthbert’s) 

THE SACRAMENT OF MERCY (CONFESSIONS): Saturday 5.15-5.45 pm 
BAPTISMS, CONFIRMATION, FIRST HOLY COMMUNION & MARRIAGES:  

Please contact Father James or the secretary Wednesdays or Fridays 10am-3pm. 
ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT: First Friday of the month 9:00am. 

MORNING PRAYER FROM THE DIVINE OFFICE: Wednesdays and Fridays 9:15am, before Mass 

 
Psalter Week IV 
Sunday Cycle B 
W/day Cycle II 

TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Day Feast Time Service Intention 

Sat 22nd Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm 
Children’s Liturgy 

Mass Fr Tom Ryan (40th 
Anniversary of Ordination) 

Sun 23rd Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Sally Gordyke (RIP) 

11:00am Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 
Mon 24th Nativity of St John the Baptist No Public Mass 

Tues 25th Ferial 6:15pm Mass Holy Souls – Nov. List 

Wed 26th Ferial 9:30am Mass EP Intentions 

Thur 27th Ferial 9:30am Mass For peace 

Fri 28th St Irenaeus, B, M 9:30am Mass Vocations to the Priesthood, 
Diaconate & Religious Life 

Sat 29th  11:00am First Holy Communion (School Group) 

Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm Mass Sheila Kelly (RIP) 

Sun 30th Ss Peter & Paul, Ap 
Peter’s Pence Collection 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

11:00am Mass Gerald Mann (RIP) 

 
PETER’S PENCE: Next weekend there will be a second collection for Peter’s Pence at both our churches. This 
collection is a gesture of solidarity through which every member of the faithful can participate in the activity of 
the Pope as Pastor of the universal Church: “The faithful’s offerings to the Holy Father through the Peter’s Pence 
Collection are destined to Church needs, to humanitarian initiatives and social promotion projects, as well as to 

the support of the Holy See”.  
 
FIRST FORGIVENESS: Please keep in your prayers the children who will be making their First Forgiveness next 
Tuesday evening, 25th June, here at St Luke’s. 
 

COFFEE MORNING: Our monthly Coffee Morning at St Luke’s will take place this Sunday, 23rd June, 
following the 11am Mass. This month it will be hosted by the Friends of St Luke’s group, to help raise 
funds for our Primary school. Raffle tickets will also be available for their Big Summer Raffle to take place 

in July. Please do come along and support our school. 
 

THE TABLET: This week’s free copies of The Tablet are again available in both porches. Please take a copy if you would like 
to read this weekly Catholic magazine. 

 

NEWS FROM ST LUKE’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL: The children at St Luke’s are on their final 
week of sacramental preparation. They are all looking forward to their special day, next Saturday, 29th June. 
We ask you to remember them in your prayers. 
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“God did not tell us to follow Him because He needed our help, but because He knew that loving Him 
would make us whole.” (St Irenaeus of Lyons) 

PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND (Please contact us by email or telephone if you wish to 
include or remove a person from the list. Many thanks): 
Cora Sharkey 
Kathleen Garvie 
Jim Corrigan 
Helen Grimes 
Timothy James Cleary 
Eric & Margaret Young 
Jane Gibson 
Kath Grossmith 
Judith Whim 

Ian Hobson 
Amy Selman 
John & Catherine 

Mannion 
Bernard Timberlake 
Claire Taylor 
Fabrizio Motta 
Tonnie Woods 
Clare Huxley 

Fr Vincent Kennedy 
Fr Bill Fitzgerald 
Canon John Gordon 
Canon Phil Moor, VG 
Tony Angles 
Anne Shaw 
Maria Brennan 
Ieuan Thomas 
Jeremy Selman 

Norman Pursglove 
 
For all people having 
cancer treatment & others 
currently in hospital 

Please also keep in your prayers Fr Anthony Cogliolo who has moved into a care home in Altrincham to receive respite care. 
 

REST IN PEACE: Please pray for the repose of the soul of Marie Angles, a parishioner at St Luke’s, who died 

recently. Marie’s funeral service will take place at Chester Crematorium at 12 noon on Monday, 15th July. Please 
keep her husband Tony, and all her family and friends in your prayers and this time. May she rest in peace. 

Please also pray for the repose of the soul of Gerald Mann who also died recently. Please keep his brother Martin and all 
his family and friends in your prayers. May he rest in peace. 
 

PILGRIMAGE TO WALSINGHAM in Reparation & Prayer for the Sanctity of Life is to be led by Rt Rev. Dr David 
Oakley on Saturday, 3rd August. For details, please see the poster on our notice boards, or see the website at: 
www.prolifepilgrimage.org. 
 

GENERAL ELECTION: A General Election has been called for 4 July 2024. The threat of abortion being 

decriminalised was averted when this election was called, but these extreme proposals are sure to return. The 
next Parliament will also likely see a big push to legalise assisted suicide. It is therefore vital that we elect MPs 
who will oppose these threats to life. To contact your candidates, and to check on their voting intentions, please 

go to https://www.spuc.org.uk/General-Election-2024. Flyers with further information on this issue are available in both 
porches. A “Statement on the General Election of 2024” from Bishop Mark Davies is available at: 

https://www.stlukesparish.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/Bishop-Mark-Davies-Election-Statement-2024-enc-Bishop-Egan-
letter.pdf. The Bishops Conference of England and Wales website also provides reflections on the public issues at this 
election time – a poster showing a QR code link to their website is on the church notice boards. 
 
CHURCHES OF FRODSHAM: Frodsham and District History Society have organised a local walk. It’s free of 

charge to attend. A short walk and talk looking at some former places of worship and active churches along 
Frodsham’s High Street & Main Street, including a brief visit to St Luke’s Church. Refreshments available at a 
local hostelry at the end. Meet at Frodsham Community Centre Car Park in time for a 2pm start on Monday, 1st July. All 
welcome! 
 

ROOF WORK: The more observant of you may have noticed that this week the Cross attached to the tower of St 
Luke’s Church has been repainted, and the polycarbonate panels above St Anthony’s statue have been replaced. 
Both now look like new again! The remaining jobs to be completed on the roof should be undertaken shortly. It has 

been a long process so please pray that this big job will be fully completed soon. 
 

FOODBANK COLLECTION: Our monthly foodbank collection at both churches will be next weekend, 
29th/30th June. This month they are particularly in need of the following: jam, long-life milk & fruit juice, 
tinned/mashed potatoes (Mid-Cheshire – St Cuthbert’s); baby food (tins or pouches, not baby milk), long 
grain rice, coffee & tinned foods (Runcorn & District – St Luke’s). Many thanks for your continuing support of those in need. 
 

OFFERTORY COLLECTION: A recent count of the loose plate offerings came to £719.14. Standing orders for 
May raised £2,354.00. Finally, last week’s second collection for Day for Life came to £213.11 which has been 
forwarded on to the Diocese on your behalf. Your constant generosity to all our collections is very much 
appreciated. If you are making an offertory to church by cheque, please make it payable to “St Luke’s 

Frodsham”. Many thanks. 

 
Upcoming Events 

Saturday, 29th June 2024  First Holy Communion (School Group) 
Weekend 29th/30th June 2024  Monthly Foodbank collection at both churches 
Weekend 29th/30th June 2024  Second collection for Peter’s Pence 
Saturday, 6th July 2024  Children’s Liturgy during 6:00pm evening Mass at St Luke’s 
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